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Dear Garner Lake Area Resident:







February, 2017
This letter is to invite you to join, or renew your current membership in the GLA for 2017.  The Garner Lake Association is governed by a volunteer board, elected by the membership. We have maintained current dues levels for years now.  Your GLA membership dues (only $20 per year, per family) support many projects.  All are designed to directly benefit all Garner Lake residents by enhancing:

• Property Values
• Boating
• Fishing
Sailing
• Swimming         • Water Quality

The lake is our mutual 241-acre backyard.  Ours are friendly, unique neighborhoods and your support will help keep it that way.

Our next Annual General Meeting is 7pm, Monday, March 13, 2017 at the IH Managerial Club, 4523 Canada Road.  At this meeting we will be discussing items regarding Garner Lake and electing Board members.  Your input is encouraged, but even if you never attend a meeting, your membership dues help to maintain the quality of this great lake that we share.  

During 2016 the Garner Lake Association accomplished the following:

• Sprayed during the growing season with aquatic approved chemicals to keep alligator weed from spreading around the lake. Continual vigilance is required since 1995 to keep this aggressive pest under control.

• Monitored water clarity on a regular basis.

• Operated and maintained the pump.  GLA owns the pump in the well.  Only maintenance pumping was required in 2016, but during 2011 we spent approximately $5,700, pumping 51 days, to maintain the lake level during dry spells to assure continued lake access.

• Cleaned up cans, bottles, plastic bags, and other debris around the shoreline, including the dam area, to maintain lake beauty.

• Title Sponsor of the July 4 fireworks, the biggest lake event of the year.  Fireworks this year will be Saturday, July 1st  and are completely funded by donations.
• Worked with the lake owner to maintain the lake overflow, including periodic cleaning around the debris cage.

• Reported erosion and litter problems to City Hall with whom we work closely to avoid and minimize problems that affect lake quality.

• Over 5,500 hits were recorded on www.garnerlake.com, our regularly updated website for information about lake matters.  Real-time weather data is included on the home page.  It updates every three seconds.
• Sent notices of interest to stakeholders via our email Alert list.
We need and greatly appreciate your support.  Please send your $20 family membership for 2017 today.  GLA has a small budget, but our projects do require funds.  And, there is strength in numbers.  As the largest citizen organization in Lakeland, our representative voice with the City and other agencies is strong.

Our meetings are always open. Visit www.garnerlake.com for details.  

Thank you!

The Garner Lake Association Board

Dennis Sossaman, President

